SAS Meeting Notes

Monday, September 19, 2022 from 12:00pm-2:00pm
Speed Networking at Park Boulevard

Karim talked about the SAS schedule, what SAS is and SAS’s mission

Karim talked about steps to becoming a member and how to become an active member
(point requirements)

Jordan talked about the fundraising point

Karim talked about application deadlines

Andres is currently looking for a director of membership

Sarah is looking for a director of activities

Riley is looking for a director of personal development, and her position of VP of
personal development will be open next semester due to Riley going abroad to study
Gabiriel is looking for a director of communications

Bryce said applications for director of executive vice president are still open

Jordan is not looking for a director of finance, but said people can email him to ask him
guestions about his position

Karem is looking for people to join the MTF committee

Narmen is looking for an internal audit committee of 8 people

Meet the firms was talked about

The speed networking event was talked about

The speed networking event took place, where each member talked to another member
for 5 minutes and then switched to talked to a different member

Jamba Juice drinks and snacks were served at the meeting

Wednesday, September 21, 2022 from 12:00pm-2:00pm

RSM Resume Workshop at Park Boulevard

RSM professionals reviewed the resumes of SAS members and answered any questions
that members may have had
Flippi’'s Pizza Grotto pizza were served at the meeting

Monday, September 26, 2022 from 12:00pm-2:00pm

LLME, CohnReznick, Considine & Considine, Bakertilly, and Grant Thornton

Meeting

Karim talked about the plan for the week, and about how to be an active member
Karim also talked about the fundraising point and getting a t-shirt

Karim also talked about MTF and is still looking for a MTF committee

Narmen is still looking for members for the internal audit committee
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In terms of internship applicants, CohnReznick is looking for applicants that are a year or
two away from graduation

C&C are looking for applicants that are a year or two away from graduation

The firms talked the culture at their respective workplaces

The firms also talked about the importance of flexibility in the workplace

The firms also talked about the importance of being yourself, being comfortable with
yourself and having a nice personality

The firms also talked about what they are looking for in interns

The firms also gave general advice to those attending the meeting about internship
applications, networking etc.

Chipotle burritos and chips were served at the meeting

Monday, October 3, 2022 from 12:00pm to 2:00pm
BDO Meeting “Successful First Busy Season”

Bryce went over the schedule for the week and talked about fundraising points
Narmen is still looking for an internal audit committee of 8 people and jessica will be
covering for Narmen for the next 2-3 weeks

Justin and Sofia from BDO both spoke at this meeting

The importance and value of MTF was emphasized

Busy season in the context of audit and tax was talked about

The importance of communication and teamwork was talked about and emphasized
The importance of asking questions was talked about

The importance of accepting feedback and constructive criticism was talked about
The importance of attention to detail was talked about

The campus recruiter for BDO is Tamera Chalfant and her email is: tchalfant@bdo.com



